
OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $1,517.71
EFT Received $277.50
Income budgeted per week $3,019.81
Budget for 7/22-6/23 $157,030.00
Building Fund $25.00
Ascension $350.00
Seminary $10.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Offering Received $70.00
Income Budgeted per week $691.21
Budget for 7/22/-6/23 $35,943.00
Ascension $25.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Parish/Committee Meetings
OLL CCW on

Thursday, June 1st
at 6:30 p.m.

Saturday, June 3  Sunday, June 4
 Hospitality

Laurie & Dale Johnson Mark & Heidi Standage

    Lector
Ron Siegel Kellie Crowell

           Eucharistic Mnister
Kathy Groeteke Lon Bohn

Altar Servers
Cassie Coulter Lucy Bolling
Morgan Schuller Barrett Bolling

May 27  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

May 28  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL

May 29  8:00 a.m. Mass at SMP Cemetery
 10:00 a.m. Mass at SFA Cemetery

May 30  8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL Hall
June 1  6:30 p.m. OLL CCW Meeting
June 3  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
June 4  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL

St. Mary Pleasanton
Will NOT have a Mass this Sunday, May 28th (couldn’t get a substitute) but will have their
Memorial Day Mass Monday, May 29th at the cemetery at 8:00 a.m.  If the weather is bad
it will be held at the church.

Memorial Day Dinner
St. Francis Church in Ashton will be having a Memorial Day Mass, Monday, May 29th at
10am at the St. Franics Cemetery, followed by dinner at St. Francis Parish Hall.  Dinner will
be served from 11am - 1pm.  Cost is $12 per person, serving Fried Chicken and Maschka's Sausage.
Everyone is welcome to attend.

Benedictine Sisters to host in-person Monastic Experience in June
The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration in Clyde, Missouri, will host an in-person Monastic
Experience June 23-29, 2023.“It’s a chance to experience the daily rhythm of our life where you can
join us in singing the divine office, attend daily Mass, spend time in personal prayer and open your
heart to God's call by learning about discernment and prayer,” Vocation Director Sister Maria Victoria
Cutaia, OSB said. “It’s always a joy and an honor for me to journey with women who are discerning
their path in life.”This opportunity is for single women, age 18-40, who are considering religious life.
There is no cost to attend.For more information or to learn about upcoming Monastic Experiences,
including virtual opportunities, please contact Sister Maria Victoria at vocation@benedictinesisters.org,
call (660) 944-2221 ext. 127, or visit www.BenedictineSisters.org and click on Vocations/Walk With Us.

Special Collection
This weekend, May 27 & 28, a special collection will be taken up for the Semnary.  This collection helps
pay for some of the many expenses encountered by the men attending the
seminary to become priests. Please be generous, envelopes are in your box sets.

As we remember those who have made the ultimate sacrifice for the freedoms we enjoy every
day, we think of how they have followed in the footsteps of Your Son, our Savior, Jesus Christ.
Please hold our servicemen and women in Your strong arms. Cover them with Your sheltering grace
and Your presence as they stand in the gap for our protection.  We also remember the families of
our troops. We ask for Your unique blessings to fill their homes, and we pray Your peace, provision,
and strength will fill their lives. May the members of our armed forces be supplied with courage to face
each day and may they trust in the Lord's mighty power to accomplish each task. Let ourmilitary
brothers and sisters feel our love and support. In the name of Jesus. Amen.

Formed.org is still available: Password is XXT4C6
Reminder: Totus Tuus is June 25-30th at OLL. Register at gidiocese.org

Eucharistic Congress
Let us gather as Church. We welcome you to attend the Diocesan Eucharistic Con-
gress, Abide in Me, June 10, 2023, in North Platte. A Eucharistic Congress is not just
another interesting conference or spiritual gathering; rather it is the joyful celebration
of the Eucharist. As the Body of Christ, we are called to share the Good News, and
this congress will help us to be more grounded in the Eucharist. Register at
gidiocese.org.  This is for everone 15 and older.

Head Start is taking applications for the 2023/24 School year.  A flyer with more
information is at the west door.




